
Town of Greenville 
PUBLIC HEARING 

RE: Update Zoning Law 
May 19th, 2025 6:45pm 

 
A Public Hearing was held by the Town Board of the Town of Greenville on May 19th, 2025 at 6:45 pm at 

Pioneer Hall regarding a Local Law to update the current zoning law.  Supervisor Bensen opened the 

meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:49pm. 

Present:   Supervisor John Bensen    

    Councilman William VonAtzingen 

    Councilman Paul Macko 

    Councilman Richard Bear 

    Councilman Travis Richards 

Recording Secretary:   Clerk-Collector Jessica K. Lewis (attended remotely) 

Department Heads:   Highway Superintendent Mike Dudley 

    Planning Board Chair/Town Historian Don Teator 

Other:    Town Attorney Tal Rappleyea 

    Colin Augstein from Buildings & Grounds 

    Bill VonAtzingen of CPOG 

    & 4 guests     

 

Councilman Macko motioned, seconded by Councilman VonAtzingen to open the public hearing to 

discuss updating the current zoning law. 

 

Discussion: 

 Supervisor Bensen read the law aloud. 

 Town Attorney explained that these updates were to bring the zoning law into compliance with 

the comprehensive plan. 

Supervisor Bensen called upon the hearing for any comments/questions/concerns three times.   

With no further comment from the public Councilman Bear motioned, seconded by Councilman 

VonAtzingen to close the Public Hearing at 6:53pm. 

______________________________ 

       Jessica K. Lewis, Town Clerk-Collector 

______________________________ Supervisor Bensen 

______________________________ Councilman Macko 

______________________________ Councilman VonAtzingen 

______________________________ Councilman Bear 


